Disaster Recovery Center in Ferguson
Closes for One Day on Saturday,
September 17

Release Date: September 14, 2022

The FEMA Disaster Recovery Center in Ferguson (St. Louis County) will be
closed for one day on Saturday, September 17. It is closing due to a previously
scheduled event.

The recovery center location is:

Urban League Empowerment Center
9420 W. Florissant Ave

Ferguson, MO 63136

All centers are closed on Sundays. The center will reopen at 8 a.m. on Monday,
September 19.

Five other recovery centers will be open on Saturday, September 17. To find a
DRC nearby, visit https://www.fema.gov/locations/missouri#drc.
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